- The Williamsport Home

June 12, 2020
Dear Residents, Families, and Caregivers,

In our efforts to keep you informed, we wanted to send a status update as to where things
stand in our community relative to COVID -19. Although we realize that this letter does not
replace a personal call, you are welcome to reach out to us with any specific questions.

At present, we have 0 resident cases, 0 staff cases of COVID-19 and 0 deaths in our community.

Under the “Green Phase” designation senior living providers are still under the same visitation
restrictions and modified community operations as we previously outlined. There are a
number of factors that come into play for us to move past these restrictions and return to
inside visitation and normalized operations.

The major cornerstone to allow us to reopen is universal, baseline testing of residents and staff.
New guidance, issued just this week, requires providers to test residents and staff for COVID-19
prior to July 24™. We are diligently working through this process and have plans in place to test
over the upcoming weeks, well in advance of the July 24" deadline. We will be contacting you
when this is ready to occur.

We continue to update our website and social media pages with pertinent updates and resident
activities. Please follow these pages for the most up to date information.

In Good Health, ;) (
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Yvonne Laubach
Personal Care Administrator
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